
Douglas County starting work
on Stateline plan
Douglas County is having a workshop March 1 about the area
plan for Stateline.

Area  plans  are  required  in  the  Lake  Tahoe
Basin per the recently adopted Regional Plan
of the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency.

The meeting will be in the TRPA board room (128 Market St.,
Stateline) from 1:30-5pm.

Comments  may  be  submitted  to  Douglas  County  Community
Development Department, P.O. Box 218, Minden, NV 89423.

For more info, call (775) 782.6215.
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